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STROLLER GUIDELINE – SFMTA POLICY 
 
Collapsible or foldable strollers are allowed on all Muni vehicles.  
 
On Cable Cars:  

 All strollers must be collapsed, and the child removed from the stroller prior to 
boarding 

 
On all other vehicles: 

 Strollers do not need to be collapsed.  They can remain open, and passengers 
may request the lift/ramp to assist them in boarding with a stroller.  

 
 While onboard, un-collapsed or open strollers must: 

o Be under their owner’s control at all times 
o Have the wheel brake set 
o Cannot block the aisle or interfere with the movement of passengers 
o Cannot block or ride in the securement area 

 
 If the vehicle is full or the stroller is interfering with passengers, you may ask the 

passenger to collapse the stroller. 
 
Treat passengers with strollers riding our vehicles with professionalism and courtesy and 
encourage parents riding with their child in a stroller to fasten the child’s seat belt. 

 
 
  


